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Transwestern Pipeline Company 

April 16, 2007 

UPS Confirmation No. IZ 875 525 03 4433 5385 

Mr. Brad Jones 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe,NM 87504 

Re: Notification of Annual Sump Inspections, Transwestern Pipeline Company 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

By this letter, Transwestern Pipeline Company is providing written notification to the Oil 
Conservation Division that the annual sump inspections will be completed for the 
following facilities on the following dates: 

Submittal of this letter complies with the notification requirements as presented in each 
facilities Discharge Plan. 

Should your agency require additional information concerning this written notification, 
contact the undersigned at bur Roswell Technical Operations office at (505) 625-8022. 

Larry Campbell 
Division Environmental Specialist 

xc: Roswell Compressor Station. 
Corona Compressor Station 
Monument Compressor Station 
Envisions file no. 205.1.20 

Station 8 Corona GW-89 5/16/07 
Station 9 Roswell GW-52 ~ 5/16/07 
Monument Compressor Station GW-197 ,5/16/07 

Sincerely, 

5444 Westheimer Road Houston, Texas 77056 
P. O. Box 4967 Houston, Texas 77210-4967 


